Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 9:00 AM

To: 'Schaefer, Peter'

Cc: Cool, Aubrey; perry.pineda@shell.com; deborah.pryor@shell.com; Project Email Filing;
Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: 1601 Webster St, Alameda, CA (ACEH #R0O2745; PlaNet Site ID 10007774) -

suspending GW gauging ~COR-240467~

Peter,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has reviewed your request to discontinue groundwater monitoring at the
subject site pending review of the Request for Closure submitted to ACEH on August 24, 2015.

ACEH concurs with the suspension of groundwater monitoring.

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an
electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:Peter.Schaefer@ghd.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 10:35 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Cool, Aubrey <Aubrey.Cool@ghd.com>; perry.pineda@shell.com; deborah.pryor@shell.com; Project Email Filing
<filing@craworld.com>

Subject: 1601 Webster St, Alameda, CA (ACEH #R02745; PlaNet Site ID 10007774) - suspending GW gauging ~COR-
240467~

Keith,
Per our telephone conversation this morning, GHD will suspend semiannual groundwater gauging during closure review.

Regards,



Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG
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